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I stand opposed to Permit to Purchase as it is redundant to Protection and Care 

already provided by Oregon Laws and Practices including but not limited to 

Background Checks for all transactions between strangers and between Dealers and 

Customers.   

This Permit to Purchase is therefore a shameful Ruse.  The unstated, even 

concealed purposes include making a firearm purchase burdensome, unappealing 

and onerous with an eye toward tighter control over handgun and semi-automatic rifle 

sales and/or transfers.  This preys on the poor, vulnerable and unsophisticated most 

of all.  Shame on you. 


